Answers to the questionnaire about child abandonment/Republic of Cyprus Verzonden-Items: 09-09-2014 11:16 van: nargyrides@mfa.gov.cv Ontvangen: 09-09-2014 09:37 Aan: kerstin@accentgrave.nl Aangepast: 09-09-2014 09:37 CC: kkouros@mfa.gov.cy, eioannou@sws.mlsi.gov.cy Forwarden/beantwoorden met Verplaats naar map 6 <info@nidaa.nl> info@nidaa.nl Postvak-IN Inhoud: Dear dr. van Tiggelen, Following your e-mail to the Embassy of the Republic of Cyprus in the Hague dated September 3rd 2014 requesting information to update your international review about Child Abandonment, please find attached herewith the responses of the competent authority in the Republic of Cyprus (with yellow color) to your questionnaire, as well as the contact information of the Chief Social Welfare Officer of Cyprus. Best regards, Nicos Argyrides Second Secretary Embassy of the Republic of Cyprus / Permanent Representation to the OPCW Surinamestraat 15 2585 GG The Hague t: + 31703466499 f: + 31703924024 e: nargyrides@mfa.gov.cy w: www.mfa.gov.cy/embassythehague

Are there any baby hatches/babyboxes in your country?

0 Yes, legally

0 Yes, but by acquiescence (against the law but tolerated)

O No

Relevant internet link (optional):

Is anonymous/discrete delivery (give birth to a child) possible for women? 0 Yes, no personal information at all will be registered (anonymous)

0 yes, but some essential personal information will be registered (discrete)

0 No

Relevant internet link (optional):

Country: Cyprus

Contact person: Hara Tapanidou, Chief Social Welfare Officer

Tel.: +35722406655 Fax.: +35722667907

Email: htapanidou@sws.mlsi.gov.cy, central.sws@sws.mlsi.gov.cy

Date: 8/9/2014